
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING 
WATER 

Este informe contiene información muy importante sobre su agua potable. 
Tradúzcalo o hable con alguien que lo entienda bien. 

 
Burney Water District Customers 

 

CANCELLATION OF BOIL WATER ADVISORY 
 

July 25, 2023 
 
 

On July 12, 2023, you were notified of the need to boil all tap water used for drinking 
and cooking purposes. 
 
The Burney Water District Water System in conjunction with the State Water Resources 
Control Board’s Division of Drinking Water has determined that, after disinfection of the 
entire water system, extensive flushing, and comprehensive testing of the water, your 
water is safe to drink. It is no longer necessary to boil your tap water or for you to 
consume bottled water. 
 
 
For more information call: 
 
Burney Water District:  Dave Zevely, District Manager, (530) 335-3582 
 
SWRCB Division of Drinking Water: Michael Burgess, Staff Engineer, (530) 224-6506. 
 
 
 
Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially 
those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in 
apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this 
notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 
 
This notice is being sent to you by the Burney Water District in conjunction with the 
State Water Resources Control Board, Division of Drinking Water. 


